CITY OF VERGAS
Public Hearing
Tuesday, December 4, 2018 7:00 P.M.

The Vergas City Council met for a public hearing regarding the making of Improvement No. 2018-1, an improvement on: Park View Drive between Frazee Avenue/N Railway Avenue and E Scharf Avenue by making roadway surfacing improvements, E Altona Drive between Park View Drive and E Scharf Avenue by making roadway surfacing improvements, E Scharf Avenue between Frazee Avenue/N Railway Avenue and S Townline Road/Co 41 by making roadway surfacing improvements and adding a shared use path, E Scharf Avenue from the last cul-de-sac to approximately 750’ north by making roadway surfacing improvements, Main Street, 3rd Avenue and Linden Street west of 2nd Avenue by making roadway surfacing improvements, Anne Lane and Eva Avenue south of Hill Street by installing public utilities and making roadway surfacing improvements, pursuant to Minn. Stat. §§ 429.011 to 429.111. The area proposed to be assessed for such improvement is the adjacent property.  The estimated cost of the improvement is $1,255,000. A reasonable estimate of the impact of the assessment will be available at the hearing. 

Mayor Dean Haarstick, Council Members Terri Smith, Sandee Stall, Logan Dahlgren and Julie Bruhn. Absent: none.  Also present: Clerk/Treasurer Julie Lammers, Utilities Superintendent Mike DuFrane, Receptionist Ronola Richards, Pat Strand, Duane Strand, Paul Bruhn, Bruce and Janice Nereson, Richard and Marsha Swenson, jim and Melanie Hoffmann, Kathy Walters, Jill Hoffman, Donald Homme, Keith Bunkowske, Barbie Porter of the Frazee-Vergas Forum, Nicole Weldon, Alwin martinson, Gus Bruhn, Vaun Roy Bruhn, Dan & Michelle Buede, Paul Pinke, Neil Wothe and Jeff Hatlewick.
 . 
Mayor Dean Haarstick introduced public hearing. 

Comments were made by the attendees and told Council would consider project at the April 11 Council meeting.

Public hearing closed at 7:30 pm.
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